
Dangelu report to Igelu 2017 
The Danish Ex Libris User Group – Dangelu – has  experienced some turbulence in its membership since last year’s 
Igelu. The group has one new member, but in addition three member  institutions have merged after the Royal Library 
in Copehhagen and the State and University Library in Aarhus have been merged into what is now known as the Royal 
Danish Library. Furthermore the Administrative Library running the MiniBib consortium has been integrated in the 
Royal Danish Library. 
As a consequence of this, the former national co-ordinator Peter V. Christensen has resigned and I have taken this role 
upon me. I’ll thank Peter for taking this responsibility for quite a few years, and hope that I’ll be able to carry it on 
although I’m missing his experience. 
The work in the group continues with two membership meetings per year in a fairly informal way. The discussions in 
these meetings have mostly been focused on Primo as a discovery platform and on the Intota as an ERMS while the 
Aleph installations have been running in a steady state. 
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